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I have grave concerns regarding this application. We live in a quiet residential retirement Park & whilst there was a 
garage & shop outside a few years ago they did not operate such long hours as the new premises intend to, I'm not 
even sure that they sold alcohol either. 
  
We are already disturbed by motorbikes & cars racing around Holton Heath on some nights & with the availability of 
alcohol at the garage this could lead to anti-social behaviour right on our doorstep. We share our entrance driveway 
with the garage so there is nothing to prevent anyone from the forecourt coming onto our area, many of the 
residents here are elderly & vulnerable & are really worried that the garage could become a focus for anti-social 
drinking. 
 
Our homes are not made of bricks & mortar & are therefore more susceptible to noise, unlike the homes that are in 
the vicinity of the garage & shop at Sandford.  
We abide by certain rules here regarding noise & try to refrain from early morning & late-night noise, sadly 
it appears that this will not apply to the garage which will be able to disrupt the lives of their residential 
neighbours.  
 
Please consider this when making your decision. 
 
Regards  
 

 
 

 
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 

kathryn.miller
Typewriter
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